
12/20/91 

Dear George, 

I've just received, from Vancouver, Washington, a lengthy article signed by Gerald 

Ford only complaining about Oliver Stone and his movie. Because I could not imagine 

Ford -Ink:111g time for anything like that I went through my file and lo! it begins, verbatim, 

with what the Pest was given and published under both names. Only it is much longer. I'm 

not taking time to read it. 

Ay mail is beginning to reflect what some have feared, that the movie is having 

a great impact on the young. 

It appears that along with our history he has stolen the gried. 

Best, 


